Steven Seee

From: Kelly Clifton <kelly.c.clifton@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, June 13, 2022 2:53 PM

To: House Finance Committee

Subject: OPPOSITION: H 8310

Good Afternoon, House Finance Committee,
I'm writing to oppose H 8310.

If there is an excess or availability of funds - please put those resources towards social workers or guidance
counselors for students. Supporting mental health will be more productive than employing SRO's who more
often than not escalate situations and do not provide any form of safety.

Thank you for your time.

Warmly,
Kelly Clifton

She/Her/Hers
Board Member, Community MusicWorks
Development Committee Member, Sophia Academy




